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Shropshire Lieutenancy Garden Party at Orleton Hall, 4 June 2025 

 

 

 

As His Majesty’s Lord-Lieutenant of Shropshire, one of my main aims is to encourage those who 

live, work and volunteer in our county by showing and encouraging appreciation for all of the good 

work being done.  One of ways in which I do this, is by holding Shropshire Garden Parties in the 

style of those held at Buckingham Palace.   

 

 

My next Garden Party will be at Orleton Hall, Wellington on 4 June 2025.  I want to ensure that the 

recognition of good work reaches the whole ceremonial county which includes both Shropshire and 

Telford and Wrekin.  As town and parish councils you know your communities better than anyone 

else and so I hope you will use that knowledge to nominate someone who has truly gone above and 

beyond. 

 

 

Further details of the Garden Party and selection are given on the attached sheet.   The deadline for 

the Lieutenancy to be notified of your nomination is 31st January 2025. 

 

 

This is our way of showing these incredible people we appreciate their work; I hope your town or 

parish will be part of this special event. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anna Turner 

His Majesty’s Lord-Lieutenant of Shropshire 

MRS ANNA TURNER 


